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Finally, Our New Field! 
We finally got it done!  Our easements have been signed.  We had the runway tilled and raked (for 

rocks).  We tried doing the tilling ourselves, but didn’t do so well.  We finally got folks with the 

right equipment and did a lot better. 

Hopefully by this weekend, we will have grass seed planted on the runway.  We haven’t asked for 

any work crews as of yet as we have not had a need just yet.  See below for some photos of the 

work being done. 

     
 

     

Next meeting September 20th  
Please join us for our September meeting where we will give you an update on the state of the new 

field.  We will also be having discussions about our next steps and how we will situate things at 

the new field.  This is an important meeting for all the club members to attend.     

Sad news  
I wanted to let the membership know that one of our long-time members, Bob Scheda passed 

away last month.  Everyone who knew Bob will miss him.     

The Picnic table went on a diet!  
I heard a lot of complaints about the size and weight of our picnic table at the old field.  So, I 

brought it home when we lost the field and put it on a quick weight loss diet.  The table has lost 

about 4 feet in length and a whole bunch of weight.  When it gets delivered to our new home, it 

should be much more manageable for when we need to move it around. 

Dan 

     
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